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January 4, 1983

Docket No. 50-255

Consumers Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. B. DeWitt

Vice President
Nuclear Operations '

212 West Michigan Avenue
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 1,1982, containing Consumer's Power
Company response to the two violations identified in our letter of October 28,
1982. We will review the corrective actions during a future inspection.

As to withdrawal of the second citation, we decline on the basis that two
separate requirements of the Technical Specifications were involved: the
first a requirement to perform a specific surveillance and the second, a
requirement to notify the NRC when the program is not done as described.
It is consistent with our policy that each merits a citation. On occasion,
a single citation will be written to cover more than one example of viola-
tion of a single generic requirement such as a requirement to follow
procedures.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,,
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J. A. Hin'd, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Operational Support

cc: D. J. VandeWalle, Nuclear
Licensing Administrator

R. W. Montross, Manager

cc w/ltr dtd 12/1/82:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RlII
Ronald Callen, Michigan
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